Parent Governor Vacancies x 2

Archibald is looking for two parent governors

to join the governing body as of the autumn
Parent Governor
term 2023. Vacancy

The role is about the school as a whole and
the entire school community.

School welcomes and encourages

applications for the position of parent

governor from everyone.

It is very important to us that our school community is
represented on our Governing Body.

Did you know that no experience, education qualifications or specific
backgrounds are required?

The only essential we ask for is parents who are dedicated to the role
of being a parent governor and who are in a position to firmly commit
to the regular meetings across the year held at 5.30-7.00pm (between
4-10 meetings) and to coming into school at least 3 times per year.

The role involves being a critical friend — offering a clear balance of
support, challenge, vision and accountability.

Please feel free to speak with any of our current governors to find out

more about this role or come and chat to Mrs Turner and Mrs Mullick.




